
LETTER OF INVITATION

243 Daxue Road.
School of Business Shantou University.
Shantou, Guangdong Province,PR. China.

Dear prof. Liang Qiang,

We would like to invite you and your colleagues to visit Panyapiwat Institute of
Management, during 31 May to 4 June 2023 to stay for 5 days. This visit will not only
enhance the friendship between our two sides, but also provide an opportunity for us
to discuss the joint educational programs, and pave the way for the future
collaboration. Your visiting will be a great honour to us.
The purpose of the visit is to discuss the joint programs in the fields of business and
management education, human resources management cooperation; more importantly,
gain some knowledge from you and sign the educational exchange agreement if it is
possible.
During your stay, we will help you with the transportation, accommodations and other
necessaries. .

Sincerely yours,

Vice-president of Panyapiwat Institute of Management



Schedule

Day 1 9:00 - 12:00 Visit PIM

13:00-16:00 Meeting with CCGS

Day 2 9:00 - 12:00 Academic activity

13:00-16:00 Visit to CPALL

Day 3 9:00 - 12:00 Meeting

13:00-16:00 Visit Thai enterprises

Day 4

9:00 - 12:00 Discuss MBA international

cooperation

13:00-16:00 Thai-Chinese MBA fellowship

activities

Day 5 9:00 - 12:00 Academic speech presentation

18:00 Farewell dinner
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